
 

 

Microplate Instrumentation Business (MIB) 
Discontinuation Letter 

 
 
 
 
No:  14/07 
Date:  December 13th,  2007 
To: Thermo Fisher Scientific MIB Sales Channels and Specialists 
From:  Tiina Brummer-Korvenkontio  
Subject:  Discontinuation of Vitotox Kits 
 
Dear Colleagues,    
 
Please accept this letter as official notification regarding the discontinuation of Vitotox Kits.  
 
The products in question are: 

Cat.no 6400000  Vitotox 10 Kit, for 10 Samples 
Cat.no 6400010 Vitotox 384 HTS Kit, 1 x package 
Cat.no 6400020 Vitotox 384 HTS Kit, 10 x package 
 
This discontinuation is valid as from today. Sales from the new supplier will start January the 2

nd
, 2008. Please contact: 

 
GENTAUR BVBA 
Avenue de l'Armée 68 
B-1040 Brussels 
BELGIUM 
Tel: + 32 16 58 90 45 
Fax: + 32 16 50 90 45 
info@gentaur.com 
www.gentaur.com 
  
Contact person: Lieven Gevaert, Bio-eng. 
  
Sales will continue under the "VITOTOX" brand name. 

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions concerning this change. 

Best regards, 

Tiina Brummer-Korvenkontio 
Executive Assistant 
Microplate Instrumentation 

 

 


